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Boys & Girls Club of Mount Vernon to Host Former National Security Advisor Susan Rice for Speech on 
Youth Development   
 
On Monday, November 16th, Former United States Ambassador to the United Nations and National 
Security Advisor Susan Rice will speak about the unique challenges and solutions for today’s youth, and 
share thoughts on her experience as a diplomat and Advisor to President Barack Obama during a Virtual 
Event hosted by The Boys & Girls Club of Mount Vernon.   
 
A Virtual Conversation With Ambassador Susan Rice will run from 4:30pm 5:30pm. During this one hour 
program, Ambassador Rice will also talk about her memoir “Tough Love: My Story of The Things Worth 
Fighting For” that recalls pivotal moments from her dynamic career on the front lines of U.S. diplomacy.  
 
Signed copies of her book will be available for purchase during registration for this complimentary 
virtual event. For more information and to register visit https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-conversation-
with-ambassador-susan-rice-tickets-129033555839 
 
About The Boys & Girls Club of Mount Vernon 
 
The Boys & Girls Club of Mount Vernon offers after school programs for over 1,400 youth in the Mount 
Vernon community, to help them learn and grow in a safe, fun, educational environment. Every day, 
their dedicated, highly trained staff and volunteers serve youth members with a wide variety of 
engaging, interactive activities and programs, to help them improve their self- esteem, develop positive 
values, and achieve their highest potential in academic success. The mission of the Boys & Girls Club is to 
develop today's youth into tomorrow's leaders. For more information, contact Mel Campos, Chief 
Professional Officer, at 914 668-9580 mcampos@bgcmvny.org or visit bgcmvny.org.   
 

mailto:mel@bgcmvny.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-conversation-with-ambassador-susan-rice-tickets-129033555839
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/a-conversation-with-ambassador-susan-rice-tickets-129033555839
mailto:mcampos@bgcmvny.org
http://www.bgcmvny.org/

